
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders.  

 

Teachers have been working tirelessly to get the online learning environments ready for students. 

Beginning next week, Canvas sites will include daily lessons and activities for students. Students 

can communicate with their teachers through their sites. 

 

If your child needs a device, please let us know. The district working as quickly as possible to 

prepare district devices for student use, but quantities are limited, so we are starting with students 

who have the greatest need and who qualify for free- or reduced-price meals. If you have more 

than one GCS student in your home, we encourage you to share devices while we work with our 

community partners and vendors to receive additional items. 

 

We are operating with a very limited staff on site here at JMS. We will be answering phones 

from 8-4 each day. Beginning Monday, March 23rd, GCS will be requiring appointments for 

entry into school buildings between 10:00 am and 2:00 pm. Please call before you come.  

 

I am including a link with our weekly email update that you can use to let us know if you have 

any needs that we can assist with during this time away from school. You can use this or call us 

here at school if you have a food need, technology need, or healthcare issue. GCS is also 

maintaining a crisis hotline to assist. That number is 336-332-7295.   

 
bit.ly/jmskidsneed 
 

While this is a very difficult time for all of us in our community, we here at JMS are committed 

to providing the absolute best education we can with the resources we have. We miss you and 

look forward to seeing you all back as soon as possible.  

 

Go Tigers! 
 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fjmskidsneed&data=02%7C01%7Cvernont%40gcsnc.com%7C028692282efb457e07d108d7ca87ab1d%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C637200556371811082&sdata=7FSErTzWTDt%2Fe7L7IiecNYjEKdNl5lMe%2BHBAGH5O1F4%3D&reserved=0

